
 
 
 
Item: 

Executive Director Search – Meet & Greet 

Requested Action:  

Receive the information 

Background: 

A meet and greet with the final applicants for the Executive Director search will be held at 6pm 
following the July 25, 2022 Board meeting. This meeting is open to the public and will be held 
on the 2nd floor of the Children's Trust office. 
 
On July 26, 2022, the CTAC Board will host a second meet and greet at 2:30 pm. Following the 
2nd meet and greet the Board will host a special meeting where the finalists will each be given 
30 minutes to conduct a presentation to the Board and community. The community is 
encouraged to attend. 
 
The Executive Director search finalists are: 
 
Kimberly Lancaster, M.B.A. 
Dean, Academic Affairs/Campus Administrator 
Palm Beach State College 
 
Marsha Kiner 
Executive Director & CEO 
Association of Florida College 

Attachments: 

N/A 

Programmatic Impact: 

N/A 

Fiscal Impact: 



N/A 

Recommendation: 

N/A 
 


